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Dear Milestones Patient:

We hope this Letter finds you and your family in good
health.

Based on guidance from the ADA, CDC and our state
regulatory agencies, we are happy to announce that we will
be fully re-opening our practice for regular patient care
beginning on Friday, May 8th.

While we are thrilled to get back to work, the health and well
being of our patients, families and staff is and has always
been our top priority. In order to ensure your safety, we
have added special protocols including:

1. American Dental Association (ADA), the U.S. Centers
for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the
Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA
guidelines will be met and exceeded.

2. All Clinical staff members will wear full protective gear,
i.e. gowns, masks, face shields, gloves.

3. Appointments will be managed to allow for social
distancing between patients. That might mean that you're
offered fewer options for scheduling your appointments.

4. Patients will be seated directly with no one waiting in the
waiting room. When you arrive, please call or text us from
your cell phone. 813-444-5060

5. Treatment rooms will be double disinfected between
patients.




6. Only one Parent or care giver will be allowed back with a
minor.

7. We will have hand sanitization stations and will minimize
patient contact with surfaces.

8. More Precautions for air purification are being added to
our office.

We look forward to seeing you while we take every
precaution to keep you and our staff safe! If you have any
questions or to make an appointment, please call
813-444-5060

Thank you for being our patient. We value your trust and
loyalty and look forward to welcoming our patients,
neighbors, and friends.

Sincerely

Milestones Children & Family Dentistry

Dr. Jennifer Naoom and Dr. Faddy Makaryus



https://files.constantcontact.com/60d28fa7301/621ea79e-40c0-4bb8-804b-ca7b652bae31.pdf

